
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/9/2013 8:53:49 AM

'Erickson, John "David" (john.erickson@cpuc.ca.gov)' (john.erickson@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Dasso, Kevin (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KXD4);

To:

Cc: Redacted ; Dietz,
Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Samson, Renee 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=r5sz); Warner, Christopher (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJW5); O'Donnell, Arthur J. 
(Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov) (Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E and microgrids

Dave,

Attached are PG&E’s responses to your questions on microgrids. Please let us know if you 
have any follow-up questions.

Thanks,
Redacted

Redacted

Redacted

From: Dasso, Kevin
Sent: Tuesday. June 11,2013 10:47 AM 
jo: Redacted
Subject: FW: PG&E and microgrids

Per your request.

From: Erickson, John "David" fmailto:iohn.erickson@cpuc.ca.aovl 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 11:29 AM

SB GT&S 0309502

mailto:john.erickson@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:iohn.erickson@cpuc.ca.aovl


To: Dasso, Kevin
Cc: O'Donnell, Arthur J.
Subject: PG&E and microgrids

Hi Kevin,

I’m doing an informal survey of the IOUs view of microgrids, and where they fit into the 
overall smart grid strategy. This is not a formal data request, but is related to a research project 
I am conducting on microgrids. There is no Commission action planned on microgrids. I’m 
hoping to produce a whitepaper on the subject at some point.

There is no “due date” on these questions, but it would be great to have a response within a 
couple of weeks or so.

Thanks for your attention to this. If you’re not the right person to direct this to, can you please 
give me the correct contact? Thanks.

Best,

Dave Erickson

J. David Erickson

Public Utilities Regulatory Analyst

Grid Planning and Reliability

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone:415-703-1226

Email: JE5@cpuc.ca.gov
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